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PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR E3 FOUNDATION! 

Dear Etiwanda Employee, 

The Etiwanda Excellence in Education (E3) Foundation supports Etiwanda 
students by raising funds for projects throughout the district.  Over the past 
eleven years, E3 has donated nearly $600,000 to the Etiwanda School 
District schools, in addition to managing After-School Enrichment programs 
(ASP) for interested schools in the district. The E3 Foundation earns its 
money primarily through the 2K/5K Fun Run, the Driving Fore Excellence 
Golf Tournament and through individual donations. Thank you for your 
continuous participation in our programs and for the financial support you 
give as you’re an important part in our success! 

We are calling on your generosity. Would you consider signing-up for a 
monthly payroll deduction to the E3 Foundation? Your donation can be in 
any amount. Even small recurring donations of one to five dollars are 
effective. Some ask, why should I give? Your donation, when combined with 
other generous donors, has a larger accumulative effect. As a result, your 
dollars have more purchasing power to obtain items that impact more 
students and teachers. During the 2018-19 school year, E3 also gave 
approximately $40,000 back to schools participating in the After-School 
enrichment program, provided $5,000 in Innovation Grants to Etiwanda 
teachers, paid for awards for the BOB competition, and provided 
refreshments for two district-wide parent evenings. 

Will you help us with your donation? Please complete the Payroll 
Contribution Form and return to the payroll department. Your donations 
are tax deductible and will support students and programs throughout the 
district. If you are a current donor, your donation will continue for this new 
school year or you may increase your donation by completing the enclosed 
form. One-time gifts are also appreciated. 

Thank you again for your support as all donations will be gratefully 
accepted. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Hilberg 
E3 President 

http://www.e3foundation.org/


 
 
Name (Please Print) 
 
 
Home Address 
 
   
City, State, Zip   
 
  
Telephone Numbers (Home/Cell) 
 
      
School Site or Department  School Year 

 
 

 
 
 

Pay periods per year: 12 pay periods 11 pay periods 10 pay periods 
 

Contribution per pay period: $50 per pay period $20 per pay period 
 

$10 per pay period $5 per pay period Other $ _ 
 

My total annual gift is $ ______________ (All monetary donations are tax deductible) 
 
Signature (required) ________________________________________________ 
(This deduction will continue annually until a written change is submitted during the District’s Open Enrollment.) 

 
 

 

My Check for $ payable to the E3 Foundation is enclosed for a one time donation.  

(Return one time donations to Superintendent’s Office, District Education Center) 

 

~Thank you for your generous gift and support~  
E3 Foundation Board 

 
Mission Statement: 

Enhancing a high quality, well-rounded education for 
All students in the Etiwanda School District. 

 One Time Donation (This is not a payroll deduction authorization)  

 Easy Payroll Deduction  

Payroll Contribution 
Form 


